Greetings from the South African High Commission, Colombo Sri Lanka.

Herewith an opportunity to bid for a tender in exporting wheat for Bangladesh, as per the news
article the Ministry of Food in Bangladesh has issued a tender to Import wheat. We at the High
Commission encourage you to move fast and to start the procedure in exporting wheat from
South Africa to Bangladesh and the Mission in Colombo will be of good support.

Please find the news article which appeared in Bangladesh Newspapers

International tender for 50K tonnes of wheat

The Ministry of Food has issued an international tender for importing 50,000 metric
tonnes of wheat, the seventh such notice as part of the 850,000MT wheat import target
for 2013-14. Quotation documents are available in exchange of non-refundable fees of
Tk5, 000 or $75 through a pay order or bank draft drawn in favour of Director General,
Directorate General of Food. The mode of payment has to be through a letter of credit
(LC). The government has set the wheat import target at 850,000 tonnes for the running
2013-14 fiscal year to ensure the country's food security during the period. Bangladesh
has already signed a memorandum of understanding with Ukraine to import 200,000
tonnes of wheat under the plan.

Please acknowledge and good luck in winning the Tender



